
THE NORFOLK COUNTY COUNCIL (NORTHERN AREA)  
(PROHIBITION AND RESTRICTION OF WAITING) (U42624 LION WOOD ROAD) 
                           AMENDMENT TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2023                   . 
 
The Norfolk County Council has made the above Order under the Road Traffic 
Regulation Act 1984 on the 1st August 2023, which comes into operation on 8th August 
2023 and the effect of which is to amend the Norwich City Council (Norwich (Northern 
Area) (Prohibition and Restriction of Waiting) (Consolidation) Order 1982 (as 
amended) to extend the lengths of the existing double yellow line (No waiting at any 
time) restrictions on Lion Wood Road from its junction with Plumstead Road as 
follows:- 
 
(a) East side: would be amended to a total length of 56m; and 
(b) West side: would be amended to a total length of 53m. 
  
A copy of the Order may be viewed online at https://norfolk.citizenspace.com/.  Copies 
may also be available for inspection at Norfolk County Council, County Hall, Martineau 
Lane, Norwich or via transportfornorwich@norfolk.gov.uk.  However, in office staffing 
levels may have been reduced and viewing online would be recommended.  
 
If any person wishes to object to this Order on the grounds that it is not within the 
powers conferred by the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, or that any requirement of 
that Act or Regulations made under that Act have not been complied with by Norfolk 
County Council, then they may, within 6 weeks from the date the Order was made, 
apply for that purpose to the High Court. 
 
The Officer dealing with public enquiries concerning this scheme is Caroline McGlynn 
telephone 01603 223496 or 0344 800 8020. 
 
DATED this 4th day of August 2023 
 
Katrina Hulatt 
Director of Legal Services (nplaw) 
County Hall, 
Martineau Lane, Norwich, NR1 2DH 
Note:  Information you send to the Council will be used for any purpose connected 
with the making or confirming of this Order and will be held as long as reasonably 
necessary for those purposes.  It may also be released to others in response to 
freedom of information requests. 
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